From: Official Information
Sent: Friday, 21 June 2019 1:37 PM
To:
Subject: LGOIMA response - CE remuneration

Importance: High

Dear

Thank you for your email, received on May 25 2019. You requested the following information, under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA):

- 1. I am requesting the precise salary of your CE for the 2017/ 18 financial year.
- 2. I am requesting the precise salary of your CE for the current (2018/19) financial year.
 - a. While this financial year is not yet finished, instead of sending two separate LGOIMA requests I am seeking this information now.

Response:

- 1. The total cost to the Council of the remuneration package paid to the Chief Executive for the year to 30 June 2018 was \$414,987.
- 2. The total cost figure for the current financial year is not yet available. However, when it is available I can send this information to you.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review our decision. Complaints can be sent by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz, by fax to (04) 471 2254, or by post to The Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

Please note: our LGOIMA responses may be published on the Christchurch City Council website a month after they have been responded to, with requesters' personal details withheld. If you have any concerns about this please contact the Official Information team on officialinformation@ccc.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely,

Ana Macadie

Information Advisor
Office of the Chief Executive
Christchurch City Council
53 Hereford Street, Christchurch 8011



Please consider the environment before printing this email